
BENTON FIRE DISTRICT 4 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

A Public Hearing will be held on November 19, 2024 at 3:00 P.M. to 

discuss the proposed 2025 budget for Benton Fire District No. 4. A Public 

Meeting will take place immediately following the adjournment of the 

public hearing. The Board of Commissioners will vote to amend the current 

2024 budget and approve the proposed 2025 budget during the public 

meeting. The Public Hearing/Meeting will be held in the Conference Room 

at the Bossier Parish EMS/Fire Training Complex located at 5275 Swan 

Lake Road, Bossier City, Louisiana. The public is invited to attend. The 

2025 proposed budget is now available for public inspection at the Swan 

Lake Road location or it may be viewed by visiting bentonfire.org and 

clicking on the public information tab.  

 

This advertisement shall serve as public notice for the public hearing and 

open public meeting that will immediately follow the public hearing on 

November 19, 2024.  
 


